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CQC North Regional Roadshows – May 2013 
 
Dear Colleague
 
Last year, as part of developing our new strategy, we held a one-off series of discussions with stakeholders across England. Here in the North, events took place in Newcastle, Leeds and Preston and all three were extremely helpful and instructive, assisting us to shape our purpose and strategic priorities for the next three years.
We would like to build on the success of this previous engagement and provide a regular forum for all stakeholders in the North to hear about current developments within CQC and engage with us directly with your ideas and concerns.   
To this end, we are hosting four regional roadshows during May in different locations across the region and we would be pleased if you, or a representative from your organisation are able to join us. We have invited all stakeholder groups in the region including commissioners, providers and people who use services.  
Attendees will be provided with an update on the implementation of our new strategy and an opportunity to ask questions and offer direct feedback to me and my team.  
 
	Location
	Date
	Venue
	Time

	Manchester
	Thursday 9 May
	Central Manchester
	2pm – 4pm

	Newcastle
	Tuesday 21 May
	Central Newcastle
	2pm – 4pm

	Preston
	Thursday 23 May
	North Preston
	2pm – 4pm

	Leeds
	Thursday 30 May
 
	Central Leeds
	2pm – 4pm


 
If you, or one of your colleagues, would like to register to attend one of the events, please reply by return email to 
 
mailto:NORTHREGIONALROADSHOW@cqc.org.uk
 

Please give your name, position and organisation, email address, and which event you wish to attend.
 
Please respond by Friday 19 April. We will be in touch after that date to confirm your place and provide venue details.
 
Yours sincerely
 
[image: image2]
 
Malcolm Bower Brown
Deputy Director of Operations – North  
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